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REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS TO PERFORM 

CONSULTING ENGINEERING SERVICES 

2019-2023 

 

The Ohio Turnpike and Infrastructure Commission (“Commission”) issued a Request for Proposals 

(“RFP”) to Perform Consulting Engineering Services from 2019 through 2023.  The Commission 

seeks to select a qualified independent engineer or engineering firm having a nationwide and 

favorable repute for skill and experience in providing the services required of the Consulting 

Engineer under its Master Trust Agreement, and to perform other professional engineering services 

required under Additional Assignments issued on a task order basis.   

 

Any interested firm requesting a copy of the RFP or submitting questions regarding the same must 

email its inquiry to purchasing@ohioturnpike.org prior to 5:00 PM (Eastern) on September 11, 2018.  

The Commission will post all questions and its responses on www.ohioturnpike.org and email the 

compilation to all interested parties on record. 

 

Respondents must submit an electronic copy of its proposal to purchasing@ohioturnpike.org and one 

(1) original and three (3) hardcopies to the following address before 5:00 PM (Eastern) on September 

25, 2018:  

 

Ohio Turnpike and Infrastructure Commission 

Attn:  Procurement Manager 

682 Prospect Street 

Berea, Ohio  44017 
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